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MEMORANDUM	
	
	
TO:	 Board	of	Directors	
	
DATE:	 March	3,	2020	
	
FROM:	 Jean	Shumate		
	
RE:			 Stanwood	High	Field	Trip	Request	
	
TYPE:	 Action	Required	
	
	
Stanwood	High	School	Future	Business	Leaders	of	America	(FBLA)	students	have	
the	opportunity	to	participate	in	the	FBLA	State	Competition	in	Spokane,	
Washington,	April	8	through	11,	2020.		
	
The	FBLA	State	Competition	will	provide	approximately	16	students	with	the	
opportunity	to	enhance	their	business	and	leadership	skills	through	competition.		
The	total	cost	of	the	field	trip	has	been	covered	through	various	ASB	fundraisers	and	
a	required	amount	from	each	student	of	$175.00.	
	
	
	
	
RECOMMENDATION:		That	the	Board	approves	the	Stanwood	High	School	Future	
Business	Leaders	of	American	(FBLA)	Student	Field	Trip	to	Spokane,	Washington,	April	
8	through	11,	2020.		




